
STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 
April 26, 1994 

MINUTE NO. 26  
8:38 a.m. — Room 10 

1. PRESENT: Mr. Martens in the Chair and Members Boyd, Cline, Crofford, Koenker, Serby, Sonntag and Upshall 

Provincial Auditor’s Office 
Wayne Strelioff, Provincial Auditor 
Fred Wendel, Assistant Provincial Auditor 
John Hunt, Executive Director 
 

Provincial Comptroller’s Office 

Gerry Kraus, Provincial Comptroller 
Terry Paton, Executive Director, Financial Management Branch 

2. The Committee proceeded to the consideration of the Annual Report of the Provincial Auditor for the year ended March 
31, 1993. 

 

3. The Provincial Auditor made an overview statement on the general themes of the Report and answered questions. 

 

4. The Committee proceeded to review Chapter 1 of the Report of the Provincial Auditor for the year ended March 31, 1993. 

 

5. The Provincial Auditor made a statement on Chapter 1 and answered questions. 

 

6. The Committee adjourned at 10:01 a.m. until Tuesday, May 3, 1994 at 8:30 a.m. in Room 10. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charles Robert Harold Martens, MLA 
Acting Clerk of the Committee Chair 
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